
 
Sent: 3/10/2018 2:07:50 PM 
Subject: Online Submission  03/10/2018   MS Cheryl miller  17 George street ST  muswellbrook NSW 2333  variety10@hotmail.com   RE: DA2017/1274 - 52 Cabbage Tree Road BAYVIEW NSW 2104   Would love to see consideration for other living beings on the planet as we ARE all interconnected  


